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The Leadership & Education Conference was our last formal educational session.  AVVA 
presented a seminar on Spousal & Survivor Benefits. This included instructions and 
education on how to successfully hold a benefits seminar in your local communities and 
ended with a Certified Service Officer being present for questions and information. During 
the Conference, VP Kathy Andras led an informal session with the state and chapter 
election officers.  Attendance was optional. 
 
This October in the Board of Directors meeting, the P & P Committee will introduce an 
additional appointed position for approval.  The new position will be an Educational 
Coordinator.  Kathy Andras, VP, will occupy the position if approved.   
 
This will be my last report on Leadership Development.  Kathy will report on this 
committee going forward. 
 

AVVA National is always open to suggestions from our membership on the educational 
needs of our members.  Please don’t hesitate to make your suggestions known. 
 
 

 

 


